
Misiuk Funeral Home announces 

their next scheduled  

Dinner & Discussion: 

Enjoy dinner while learning about the benefits of 

planning your funeral the safe way, followed by 

informal questions and answers.  

Tuesday, March 7, 2017 at 5:30pm 

The Junction Restaurant 

4136 Peet Road, Chesaning. 

Please call to reserve dinner and a seat, as 

reservations are limited (989) 385-3584 or (989) 

845-3096. 


